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HEADTEACHER UPDATE 

It was wonderful to start the week with the Broxbourne Big          
Breakfast and the third annual running of the Broxbourne Todd 
Waldock Memorial Run. Todd was a charismatic young man of                

tremendous resolve and we feel sure he would have admired all of 
our runners' efforts. The sight of all of our children from our youngest 

to our oldest challenging themselves is undoubtedly one of the      
highlights of the year. Thank you to our PTA and particularly to Mrs 
Branston, Mrs Francis and their teams for heading up each aspect. 

Very well done to all of our runners and thank you to everybody      
involved. The final date to hand in all sponsor forms/money and      

donations is next Friday 5th May and there is still time to congratulate 
our runners and donate via the Just Giving link.  

https://www.justgiving.com/broxbournecofe-pta 

Thank you for all donations made so far.  
Our EY2 children attended their second ever school trip this week and 
had a super day finding out about all the animals at Hayes Hill Farm. 
Highlights included feeding the lambs, visiting the dairy animals and 

riding on a tractor. I am sure their class assembly next Friday will 
showcase all they have learned as a result. Thank you to all parent 

volunteers who attended.  
Our Year 2-6 children are due to meet author Jack Trelawny next 

Tuesday and find out about the inspiration for his books and writing. 
Details have already been sent home should you wish to order a 

signed book or two in advance. Year 4-6 will have the opportunity to 
purchase a signed book following the assembly (before the end of the 

school day).  Years 2-3 will be able to purchase theirs after school. 
Finally, good luck to our eight chess finalists who are competing in the 
Mega-Final at Harpenden this weekend. Whilst the standard will be a 
high, we have great hopes for our players and wish to congratulate 

them all on representing the school. 
We wish you all a restful and enjoyable Bank Holiday Weekend. 

Best wishes Paul Miller 

MAY DAY BANK HOLIDAY 

MONDAY, 1ST MAY 

SCHOOL CLOSED! 

EY2  

Class Assembly 

next 

Friday, 5th May 

10am 

YEAR 5  

Give Your School the 
Run Around 

Thursday, 4th May 

https://www.justgiving.com/broxbournecofe-pta

